
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 15 By Councillor Hutchison for answer 

by the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 17 
September 2020 

   

Question  At the Policy and Sustainability Committee meeting on 6th 

August 2020, it was agreed that attendance at Committee 

Agenda Planning Meetings (APM) should be reduced to 

make the best use of Officer time.   

Microsoft Teams software records 50 participants ‘joined the 

meeting’ at the recent Housing, Homelessness and Fair 

Work Committee APM held on Wednesday 26 August. 

a) Is this a reduced level of attendance? 

b) How can this disruption to working time of officers be 

further reduced? 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 


